
 
Family Learning – Christmas Crafts. 
Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th December 

If you would like to join us in Pre-School on one of 

these days, please sign up on the sheet on Pre-

School’s cupboard door by Friday 8th December.  

(This is in order for us to prepare the materials for 

the activity). 

 
Younger siblings are unable to attend. 

 

 

 Mathematics. 

This week the children have been recapping on 

subitising amounts of 1 and 2 when playing our 

Stick Man game. They had to use a dice and 

move the counter along the story map making 

sure that their number of moves matched the 

number that they had rolled. 

 
See if they can play a simple board game at 

home during the Christmas period. 

Pre-School’s Christmas Party 

Food  
 

Sometime next week your child will be 

sent home with a slip informing you of 

the food that you have been allocated 

to bring for our Christmas party.   

Food can be brought into school from 

Tuesday 19th December.  However we 

ask that perishables should only be 

brought in the morning of the party 

20th December. 

Many thanks for you generous 

contributions. 

The party will start at 12.15pm and  

everyone will go home at 3.15pm. 

 

                                         

 Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
n for nest, nurse, nose and net. 

On Bertha’s Bus we met a newt and a 

narwhal at the zoo! 

 

 
8th December 2023 

 

Dates for Future Events: 

• Friday 15th December – Our 

Nativity Show at 9.15am or 

2.15pm 

• Wednesday 20th December – Pre-

School’s Christmas Party at 

12:15pm - 3:15pm 

On this day the children will attend Pre-

School in their party clothes.  

• Thursday 21st December – school 

closes for Christmas at usual times. 

 

Christmas Cards: 

If your child would like to bring in any Christmas 

cards for their friends, we now have a post box in 

Pre-School where they can post them. 

 


